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The Department for Education’s RSHE guidance (2019) states that “parents have the right to request that their child 
be withdrawn from some or all of sex education delivered as part of statutory RSE. Before granting any such request 
it would be good practice for the head teacher to discuss the request with parents and, as appropriate, with the child 
to ensure that their wishes are understood and to clarify the nature and purpose of the curriculum.” It should be 
clarified here that there is no right to withdraw from Relationships Education or Health Education. If you wish to 
discuss withdrawing your child from any element of sex education please complete this form and return it to the 
main school office via email (office@carnforthhigh.co.uk) or in person. 

 

To be completed by parent/carer: 

Name of student:  Form group:  

Name of parent/carer:  Date:  

Reason for withdrawing student from sex education: 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Any other information you would like the school to consider: 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Parent/carer signature:  

 

To be completed by school following meeting with the Principal: 

Agreed actions between parent/carer and school: 
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